
 
Board Report 
Brackett High School 
Date: 8-8-2011 
 
Enrollment: Brackett High School 
9th  Grade 51     End of 2010-2011 school year  
10th Grade 46     End of 2010-2011 school year 
11th Grade 31     End of 2010-2011 school year 
12th Grade 54     End of 2010-2011 school year 
Total HS 182    End of 2010-2011 school year 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy 
7th  Grade 0     End of 2010-2011 school year 
8th  Grade 3     End of 2010-2011 school year       
9th  Grade 2     End of 2010-2011 school year      
10th Grade 1     End of 2010-2011 school year      
11th Grade 3     End of 2010-2011 school year   
12th Grade 0     End of 2010-2011 school year 
Total BEA 9     End of 2010-2011 school year       

 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy/DAEP 
9th  Grade  
10th Grade  
11th Grade  
12th Grade 1      End of 2010-2011 school year 
Total BEA  
 
Total HS & BEA Enrollment- 192      same 
 
 
Staff Development (July 1, 2011 to August 1, 2011) 
 
Lisa Conoly- Soc. St. Academy 
Reg. 20 

8/1/11 – 8/2/11 

Elizabeth Hodges- STAAR/Spec. 
Ed.  

6/30/11 

Misty Rose- Texas Career Ed. 
Conf.  

7/18/11 – 7/19/11 

April Blake- English EOC 
Workshop  

7/7/11 – 7/8/11 

Lindsey Kunz- Algebra 1- EOC 
Success Worksop 

7/13/11 – 7/14/11 

Liz Frerich- English EOC 
Workshop  

7/7/11 – 7/8/11 

Greg Voyles- Coaching Clinic 7/24/11 – 7/27/11 

Susan Davis- Online Library 
Science Workshops 

12 hours - 7/10/11 – 
7/25/11 

 



Football, volleyball, and cross country summer practices 
started 8-1-2011. 
   
Band summer practices are underway 8-1-2011.  
 
BHS/BJHS students can pick up schedules for the 2011-2012 
school year 8-08-2011 
 
Teachers report back the week of August 15 for in-service 
and teacher work days.    
 
Principal’s General Narrative: 
 
Football, volleyball, cross country, and band, each started their summer practices August 
1st.  Football had 30 students out on the first day.  Coach Voyles said after the first 
morning practice that they were a hardworking group of kids and felt like they got off to 
a good start.  Volleyball had 26 young ladies out and cross country had 8 girls and 6 
boys. After watching the football and volleyball team work out and seeing the cross 
country team coming in from their morning work out it appears that all the coaches and 
students are prepared to do what it takes to be successful. Mrs. Hunter is looking forward 
to getting started and believes she will have a very hard working group of kids this year. 
 
We are working hard to get ready for August 22, 2011 and are gearing up for a successful 
year.  
 
The high school faculty, as always, would like to express our appreciation for the support 
and leadership from the school board, superintendent, and everyone in the central office.  
Thanks. 
 


